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Wheatland Housing Management Board and the Wheatland and Area Hospice Society partnership 

are proud to announce the continued advancement of the plan to build a congregate living space for 

seniors and a rural hospice in Wheatland County. A recording of the updated planned projects 

presented by WHMB team is available on our websites at www.wheatlandhousing or 

www.wheatlandhospice.ca  

We are grateful for letters of support from all our municipalities; Standard, Hussar, Rockyford, 

Wheatland County and Town of Strathmore in our application to Alberta Housing Partnership 

Program. Through our collaboration and cooperation, we will move towards providing safe and 

affordable housing for seniors as well as compassionate, competent palliative care for our 

community. 

With this unified voice we move forward to the schematic design phase of the project. Anticipated 

next steps are acceptance of our Alberta Housing Partnership Program funding request as well as 

the Canada Mortgage & Housing Corporation (CMHC) application, refinement of budgets, as well as 

recurring support from all Councils and community partners. 

We are committed to working together to ensure that this project is a success. Our partnership will 

bring together the expertise and resources needed to make this project a reality. This housing 

project will have a positive impact on the lives of all people in our community and provide seniors 

and their families with a sense of security in their future within the community.  

We look forward to moving forward collaboratively with our community partners, all levels of 

government, donors, stakeholders, and our experts to make this project a reality. 

 

For more information about this project please contact the following individuals: 

Wheatland Housing Management Body (Chair Glenn Koester) 

Wheatland and Area Hospice (Chair: Dr. Joni McNeely) 

http://www.wheatlandhousing/
http://www.wheatlandhospice.ca/

